
Are you a secondary science teacher (grades 6-12)? 
Are you implementing NGSS?

Kimberly Elliot Padgitt, a doctoral student at San Diego State
University and Claremont Graduate University, is conducting a
research study to better understand the experiences that help
secondary science teachers enact the Science and Engineering
Practices (SEPs) of the Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS). 

Be at least 18 years or older
Teach secondary science (grades 6-12)
Implement NGSS
Be willing to take a 15 minute survey

To participate in the study, you must:

Have questions?
Contact Kimberly Elliot Padgitt (kelliot@sdsu.edu)

or
Dr. Douglas Fisher (dfisher@sdsu.edu)
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